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Celebrating Our Blue Ribbon School Nomination
The Villa Park High School community is celebrating our 

nomination for Gold Ribbon School. The Villa Park High School 
Leadership Team in conjunction with our teacher leaders 
prepared an in-depth report inspecting the hallmark of our 
school: The significant closing of the achievement gap. This 
Model Practice will be presented to a Gold Ribbon School 
Validation Committee on March 27, 2017 during the committee’s 
visit to campus. This visit will be conducted by the Orange 
County Department of Education. The Site Validation Team 

will then forward their recommendations to State Superintendent of Public 
Instruction Tom Torlakson. His office will make the final decision regarding the 
awarding of the Gold Ribbon School Award for 2017. We look forward to sharing 
our progress in future issues of School Roll Call.
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